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41 Avenue Reconstruction 

 

 

Reconstruction on 41 Avenue, from 170 Street to Chappelle Way, is scheduled to start in late May 2025. 

Reconstruction will address deteriorating road conditions, upgrade the road to meet current City standards 

and ensure the continued safety of all road users. Construction is anticipated to be completed by the end of 

summer 2025. 

Construction details 

● Removal and replacement of asphalt 

● Upgraded road base  

● Replacement of culvert to resident and business access 

● Installation of guard rails 

Access 

During construction, 41 Avenue from 170 Street to Chappelle Way will be closed to traffic. Construction will be 

completed in phases to ensure local access. Detours will be provided either east or west of 41 Avenue 

depending on current phasing, at Rabbit Hill Road or 141 Street. Please plan your route accordingly. 

For more information, please visit edmonton.ca/41AvenueReconstruction or contact: 

 

Ashfaque A. 
Project Manager, City of Edmonton 
311  transportationdelivery@edmonton.ca 

 

 

 
 
 



 
 

 

Image 1 – Construction area and vehicular traffic detour route.  
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